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PRESS RELEASE

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
OTTAWA - CANADA

Ne. -2 ' FOR RELEASE AT 11:00 A.M. EST,
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 1955,

The Department of External Affalrs announced
today that the Secretary of State of the United States,
the Honourable John Foster Dulles, will visit Ottawa
March 17 to March 19, This will be Mr. Dulles' first
official visit to the Canadian Capital. Mr. Dulles
will be the guest of the Governor General and will
stay at Government House. Further detalls of his

visit will bs announced in due course.
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